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November 6, 2024 
 
Julia Bohnert 
LS Power Grid California 
16150 Main Circle Drive 
St. Louis, MO 63017 
 
Dear Ms. Bohnert,  
 

As requested, the Military Aviation and Installation Assurance Siting Clearinghouse 
coordinated within the Department of Defense (DoD) an informal review of the Collinsville 
500/230 kV Substation Project.  The results of our review indicated that the transmission line 
project, located in Solano, Sacramento, and Contra Costa Counties, California, as proposed, will 
have minimal impact on military operations conducted in the area.  
 

Please note that this informal review by the DoD Military Aviation and Installation 
Assurance Siting Clearinghouse does not constitute an action under 49 United States Code 
Section 44718 and that the DoD is not bound by the conclusion arrived at under this informal 
review.  To expedite our review in the Obstruction Evaluation Airport Airspace Analysis 
(OE/AAA) process, please add the project number 2024-09-T-DEV-11 in the comments section 
of the filing.  If you have any questions, please contact me at robbin.e.beard.civ@mail.mil. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Robbin Beard 
Deputy Director 
Military Aviation and Installation  
Assurance Siting Clearinghouse  

 
 


